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December Newsletter 

 
Happy Holidays Everyone!! 

 
 
♦      Thanks to everyone who is working hard to keep our neighborhood looking it’s 

best 
 
♦      Thanks to all the volunteers the ACC is now full.  But we are still looking for 

neighborhood watch volunteers if you are interested please contact Isapella 
Freeman NEED PHONE 

 
♦      Please be aware of the winter parking rules now being enforced by West Valley 

City and the HOA has been asked to assist.  No on street parking if an inch or 
more of snow is on the ground.  Lets make it easier for the plows and our 
neighbors by parking all cars in the garage or driveways during the winter 
months.  Plus it makes our neighborhood look great! 

 
♦      Board meetings are held the first Tuesday of every month at 6:00 in the 

library conference room.  Homeowners who have suggestions or comments are 
welcome to speak for 2 minutes in the first 10-min of the meeting.  We are 
always open to helpful suggestions. 

 
♦ Please be aware that there are still outstanding HOA dues.  We have assigned a 
collections firm to collect these monies asap.   
 
♦ If you have not responded to a review that was out of compliance - please do so 
right away. 
♦  


	December Newsletter

